
 

City of South Pasadena 
Planning and Community 
Development Department 

Memo 
Date: August 25, 2021 

To: Planning Commission 

From: Margaret Lin, Acting Planning and Community Development Director 

Re: August 15, 2021, Planning Commission Meeting Item No. 2 Additional 

Document – Zoning Code Amendment Regarding Commercial District Land 

Uses and Permit Requirements and Exempt Developments from the Public Art 

Program 

 
 

 

Attached is an additional document which provides the public comments received for Item No. 2. 
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Margaret Lin

From: Sue Endacott <sue.endacott@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 12:00 PM
To: PlanningComments
Subject: Zoning Amendment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of South Pasadena. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
I am not in favor of adopting this Zoning Amendment. All new businesses should have to go through the 
Conditional Use Permit process. This gives citizens of this town a voice in what happens in their district and 
neighborhood.  
I urge you NOT to adopt this amendment.. 
 
Sue and Ray Endacott  
519 Mission Street 
South Pasadena, CA  
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